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We are a Labour Day Weekend 2021, and again this year it
feels quite strange. The CNE was cancelled for a second year, let
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throughout the academic year. The Alumni has not held a
general meeting in over 18 months, but we have enjoyed
ourselves this summer at our very successful Outdoor Patio, &
Entertainment Venue. '

The creative genius of Chris Baker, and Chris O’Connor along

- with the muscle of Don Baker and Ken Campbell, and the St.
Catharines Rec. Rowing League have combined to bring about a
very enjoyable, safe environment at our clubhouse every
weekend this summer. Through social media (facebook) the
“locals” caught onto this happening every weekend and have
supported us enthusiastically every weekend. The offering of
food gets better every week and the talented musicians who have
graced our stage this summer have been remarkable. There is
just 3 weekends left with the final blow-out day being Saturday
September 25™, when two of our favourite groups will provide
non stop music from 3 —9 pm. It will be a dandy of a weekend.
Don’t you dare miss it! :
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A final note this month on our Patio season, is with COIVD restrictions
in place, and the grounding of a second year for our Rowing Clubs and
Regattas it has been a difficult two years to survive. The patio concept was
our only salvation. Thanks for all the support from our membership, and a
special shout out to Swede Burak and “his team” for the weekly ground
maintenance support and patio preparation every week.

Our members have been very generous over the past two years in passing
on financial donations to the club to support us through the lean times. At
the end of the year we will give a huge acknowledgement and our gratitude
to all our recent donors. One donor in particular a member of the Alumni
for close to 50 years has again stepped up with a substantial donation to our
club. Hilliard Radford and his wife Dawn have supported us with significant
projects at the club. Our Accessible ramp and entrance at the front of the
building is a result of the support of Hilliard and Dawn. The stone stairway
down to the lower level of Henley Island is another worthy project from
Hilliard. Now once again Hilliard is supporting the club, and we will be
looking to funnel this donation into a permanent improvement to our facility
in the near future. We are thinking this is best held for discussion at our first
returning general meeting of the entire membership, so we can have input
from everyone. Hilliard may be a few kilometres away out in Regina, Sask.
but his heart is sure still on Henley Island down in Port.

Our generous partners at Community Gaming / Delta Bingo were
allowed to open up to limited patrons again this summer. This is great news
for us with Community Gaming making its first donation to our club in quite
awhile. The money received from Community Gaming has been a great
backstop for us over the past two years, and as we get closer to going back to
normal we look forward to supporting Community Gaming with our
assistance at our weekly Bingo rotation at Delta Bingo. Michelle from
Community Gaming is indicating we may be back in the hall as early as
November. Jane Lockhart will keep us posted on any training and
scheduling as it becomes available.

Looks like we will try to hold a golf tournament and BBQ for our
members and supporters on Sunday October 3, 2021. The golf will be at
Beechwood Golf Club up in Thorold with a BBQ back at the Island. More
details will come out next week as we get things firmed up. Get your
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4-some together and your game in shape. Males, Females or Mixed
foursomes are all welcome.

Our last page of every newsletter is compiled of logos of local business
operations of our members and supporters. Thank you to Steve Aichele for
joining the team. One Man Garbage will clear your clutter from your home
or garage.

A final reminder for all board members, of our meeting this Tuesday
September 5, 2021 @ 7:00 PM. 1t is a full agenda so you may want to bring
a sleeping bag.

Three weekends left on our Patio for this season, come out enjoy the nice
September weather, a Pizza, Beef on a Bun or famous Rec. Rowing BBQ,
You may even catch Rhys Jenkins strumming for his supper.
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WAYNE PHILBRICK

Cell: 905-380-8560
Tel: 905-684-9485
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WEALTH
MANAGEMENT *

RICH TASANE, crea
Consultant

210 Martindale Road, Suite 100, St. Catharines, ON L2S 0B2

Tel (305) 682-7292 Ext. 386
rich.tasane@investorsgroup.com

AUTO REPAIR ~ TIRES
TUNE UPS - BRAKES

HARVEY HAINER

1198 THirp 57. LouTH RR#3
S1. CatHARINES, ON L2R 6P9

Te: 905.934.2331

fa: 905.934.5642

hainersdiscount@bellnet.ca
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LAWYERS LLP

John E. Mirynech

jemirynech@chownlaw.com
johnnym@chownlaw.com

80 King Street, 9th Floor
P.O. Box 760
St. Catharines, ON LZR 6Y8

U AIRNS Fax:  905-688-0015
Phone: 905-688-4500 ext. 780
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DAN LITTLE
CUSTOM MADE SHADES,
SHUTTERS & BLINDS

Shop at Home Service
No Charge Estimates & Installations
NIAGARA REGION

Phone: 205-468-3841
Fax: 905-468-1003
Cell: 905-704-9303

Over 30 Years Experience
www.littlescustomblinds.com

Tim Proctor, President
2255 Highway 20, Unit 6, R.R. #2, Welland, ON L3B 5N5
ph 905 892 8787 ph 877 617 8787
fax 905 892 8707
tim@turfnetsportssupplies.com

e www.TurfNetSportsSupplies.com ‘
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Direct: 905-346-0780

CAMPEBELL UNDERGROUND
TECHNOLOGIES INC.

SCOTT CAMPBELL
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PAINTING AND DECORATING

For a Professional Service that You Can Afford

CALL BOB RALPH
WALL COVERINGS 905-682-5466 Ridley Graduate
FREE ESTIMATES DEAN ROTHWELL  OCell: 905-327-6442

905-324-1711 cell Boat Club

1348 Chippawa Creek Road, Thorold, ON LOS 1KO

5 ONE MANS GARBAGE VE AICHELE
Jack & Associates KT H. IN LIMITED Is another man person's good WASTE REMOVAL
ol fa VEST!ENTS un-garbage Collection
Wealth Maonagement il b
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Greg Jack, B. Admin RPA Vi PL ':OYE

Refirement/Pension Consulfant 10¢ Fresiden
96 Church Street Telephone 688-1012

St. Catharines, Ont. L2R 3C8 Fax 6882055




